
  

 

This week’s attendance is 95%.  Our target for the year is: 97% 
The year group(s) with the highest attendance is/are: Y6 98% 

 

 

Weekly Word 

 
  
 

5/5/2023 
 
To all Parents/Carers, 
 
Another busy week at Markeaton – with some pretty 
inconsistent weather in between! 
 
Top left, to start with, we have children in Y4 
conducting their very own traffic survey by the 
perimeter fence at the end of the field.  It’s fair to say 
there were a lot of cars observed (that being the most 
popular mode of transport) and an appearance of a 
tractor!   
 
Middle left, in Y6, we have the children taking part in 
a Horrible History quiz.  And the quizmaster, of all 
people, was the author himself – Terry Deary!  The 

children absolutely loved it and a had a great time 😊 
 
Bottom left (and this is one of many photos on 
Twitter), we have children in Y1 preparing for the 
Coronation Party later today.  On the gate this 
morning it was a sea of red, white and blue!  Hopefully 
you will join us later for the PTFA Coronation Picnic.  
Around about lunch time it absolutely threw it down 
so I am hoping that the rain is done with now and we 
can look forward to some sunnier weather later on. 
 
In other news, the deadline has now passed for any 
feedback regarding the SAFE Haven project.  As I 
mentioned in previous Weekly Words, the 18-month 
trial is coming to an end and the decision now, is 
whether to make it permanent.  Thank you to those 
who got involved – we are expecting an outcome quite 
soon.   
 
And finally, this is a good opportunity to wish the Y6s 
the very best of luck with their SATs next week.  They 
have worked incredibly hard during the build up and 
we are amazingly proud of every single one of them. 
 

Have a lovely long weekend and enjoy the 
coronation tomorrow if you decide to tune in! 

 
Mr Johnson 

 
 
 
 
 

Headteacher Tea Party (fit for a King!) 


